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Dear Professor Tsoukalas,

I am looking into the bubble fusion research for a possible story for Nature. I am a freelance science reporter in
Boston.

I would like to confirm that you were responsible for supervising the work of Adam Butt and Yiban Xu on the
independent confirmatory experiment and maybe we could arrange a time to talk about your knowledge of that
experiment. Any time would be good for me - please feel free to just let me know.

Thank you.

Best Wishes,
Eugenie

Eugenie Samuel Reich

freelance journalist, science and technology
Cambridge, Massachusetts

phone: +1 6173540329
cell: +1 617 821 1538
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